
Centennial High School 

2024-2025 Elective Course and Optional Fees 
July 26, 2024 

 
Your Student’s Name:  _______________________  Student ID Number:  _______________________ 
 
Dear Centennial Parents and Guardians: 
 
Welcome to the new school year!  At the bottom of this email, please find a list of the Governing Board-approved fees for 
the elective courses your student selected for the coming school year, as well as any remaining debts from previous 
school years.  Please arrange to pay all fees by the registration deadline of Tuesday, August 6th. 
 
If you feel your student has been mistakenly enrolled in an elective course, please contact or visit your student’s 
counselor on-campus July 29th (seniors), July 30th (juniors) or July 31st (sophomores and freshmen). Counselors will be 
available from 7:30 to 11:00am on these days to address scheduling errors only. Any resulting course changes could lead 
to fee changes reflected as credits or new debts at the start of the school year.   
 

Two Easy Payment Options 
 

1. ONLINE PAYMENT (CREDIT OR DEBIT CARD) 
Click the “Pay Online” button below or use the hyperlink https://az-peoria.intouchreceipting.com/signin to pay via the 
Touchbase Online Payment Portal. Parents must use their ParentVue username to access Touchbase and will create a 
unique password during their first use.  
 

2. FRONT OFFICE DROP-OFF (CHECK OR MONEY ORDER) 
Our office is open on weekdays, 7am to 3pm, between July 27th and August 6th. Please print this email and drop it off with 
a personal check, cashier check, or money order payable to “Centennial High School.” Please write your student’s eight-
digit ID Number on the check or money order and sign on the signature line. You can find your student’s ID number at the 
top of this email or in ParentVue. Our Bookstore will email a receipt to the parent email address on file. 
    

Optional Items 
 
Online, you can add any of the below items to your 2024-25 fees. If you instead choose to drop off a check payment on 
campus, please print this email and X the items you choose. Please provide a separate check to pay for these optional 
items, which can also be purchased after the beginning of the school year. Please keep in mind that no optional items can 
be purchased until outstanding or required fees are first paid. Junior and senior parents will receive a SEPARATE and 
process for parking permits and fees. 
 

√ $65 SCHOOL YEARBOOK (Price Increases August 9th and January 1st) 

 $5 YEARBOOK NAME ENGRAVING (Available thru December 21st) 
 
Name as You Would Like it to Appear: _____________________________________ 
 

 $20 PHYSICAL EDUCATION UNIFORM (Students May Choose to Provide their Own) 

 $21 P-SAT Test (Sophomores & Juniors only) (October 2024 Date to Be Announced) 

 $21 Pre-ACT Test (Sophomores only) (March 2025 Date to Be Announced) 

 $50 Student Athletic Pass (One Student Entry to All Games on PUSD Campuses; AIA Events Not Included) 

 $175 Family Athletic Event Pass (2 Adults and Up to 4 Elementary Children; AIA Events Not Included) 
 
_________________ _________________ ______________________________________________ 
Adult Name  Adult Name  4 Children Names and Ages 

https://www.peoriaunified.org/cms/lib/AZ01924969/Centricity/Domain/115/HS%20Fee%20Schedule%2023.24.pdf
https://az-peoria.intouchreceipting.com/signin


 
Peoria Unified does not require students to pay for any required course. However, students who choose to take any 
elective course (i.e., Art, Photo, Culinary, etc.) that requires the use of expendable materials may be charged Governing 
Board-approved fees to cover the cost of materials.  The opportunity to attend school, complete required course work, or 
earn required credit during the regular school day is not contingent upon payment of any optional fee/material charge. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Centennial’s Bookstore Assistant, Mrs. Jody Black, at 
JoBlack@pusd11.net or 623-412-4417. Thank you. 
 
 

2024-25 Elective Course Fees and Any Outstanding Debts from Previous Years 
 
 

Parents, please check for an email from 
“noreply@intouchreceipting.com.” The subject line 
should say “2024-2025 Elective Course and Optional 

Fees.” The bottom of the email will contain a list of any 
elective course fees for the coming school year, as well 

as any remaining debts from previous years. 
 

mailto:JoBlack@pusd11.net

